
 
Notice of Discontinued Product 

 
Intelligent pump UI-22 Series / MP-22-110S 

Dual Pump KP-22/21 Series 
Single Pump SP-22/21 Series 

 
 
 
October 1, 2024 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
 
 
 
This notice is to inform you that effective December 31, 2024, the products 
listed below are discontinued. 
 
   
・Intelligent pump UI-22 Series  
 
・IntelligentMP-22-110S 
 
・Dual Pump KP-22/21 Series 
 
・Single Pump SP-22/21 Series 
 
 
 
 
If you have any additional questions, please contact your local distributor or FLOM. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,   
 
FLOM Corporation 


